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Paula Goedert of the Chicago office authored an article, "Board
Leadership: Apparent Authority vs. Actual Authority," for SmithBucklin's
newsletter, Board Forward. Board Forward is published 10 times a year
by SmithBucklin and is distributed to all board members of SmithBucklin's
several hundred nonprofit clients.
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